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Good evening

Although this objection may not be as succinct and thought out as some others that you will receive, I feel the
need to voice a number of concerns to the proposed Acquind Interconnector Cable and the plans to come ashore
through Eastney.

Not only will this cause a long term impact on traffic within the area but it will also cause backlogs and impacts
throughout the city as a result - also causing a further environmental issue. Not to mention the impact on each
and every neighborhood where the cable is due to be run and those surrounding areas.

The other major concerns are the impact and devastation it will have on numerous conservation and wildlife
areas. I appreciate that some will ‘return to normal’ however others will not. Also, the ecosystem impacts from
this will cause other environmental concerns when there are other key issues and challenges to already address.

Considering the magnitude and impact of this plan, I feel it has all been handled rather quietly and certain
situations and circumstances have been used in the favour of the proposal to rush/sneak it through.

I feel that whatever benefit is purported to come from the cables and the work, the challenges, duration and
impact of the work far outweigh this from a negative perspective.

In closing, as a concerned (and proud) Portsmouth resident, I oppose the plans completely.

Thanks and kind regards,

Christian Hannam
(  resident)




